
Dear Parents/Guardians 

314 Northview Ave 
Montreal West, Quebec, H4X 1E2 

Tel: 484-1006 
Fax: 484-7405 

Ms Christina Chilelli, Principal 
Visit our website at http:llwww.emsb.qc.ca/elizabethba/lantyne 

June I, 2022 

Spring Music Concert 

This year, our Spring Concert will be held on Wednesday, June 15 at 6:30 p.m. in the gym. Please 

make sure that your son/ daughter wears their purple EBS 100th Anniversary +-shirt and dark 

blue pants. The students need to be at school at 5:L!S p.m. in their classrooms, where they will wait 

for their turns to perform. After their performance, they will be escorted back to their 

classrooms, where they will stay until the end of f�e concert. Please note that parents are 

expected to stay for the whole concert. The gym doors will be closed during the concert. 

There will be a repeat of the performance on Thursday, June 16 during the school day so that all 

the students can view the concert in its entirety. 

As always, thank you for your support of the Elizabeth Ballantyne music program. Discretionary 

donations to the program can be made to collection boxes at the entrance. We look forward to

seeing you on June 15 at the concert 

Principal 

B 
Commission scolaire English-Montreal 

.......,. English Montreal School Board 

Ms. Angie Lo 
Music Teacher 


